## Mr D A Stephens LLB (Hons) PGCE NPQH Executive Head Teacher

Mrs E F Udall BA (Hons) QTS Head of School

Mrs R V McClean BEd (Hons)

Deputy Head Teacher

Mrs K J Gaskell BA (Hons) QTS Assistant Head Teacher

Mr J Rose Dip M MCIM

Chair of Governors

Learning and Growing Together

20th March 2020



**Park View Road Prestwich** Manchester **M25 1FA** 

Tel: 0161 798 7632 Tel: 0161 773 5127 0161 798 6081 Fax:

Email: parkview@bury.gov.uk www.parkviewprimary.com

## **Coronavirus Update**

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are sadly aware, school will be closing to the majority of our children this afternoon.

As Head of School, I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone in our school community for rallying together at this challenging time. This includes all our families, our Governors, our children, our teachers and all our support staff. Everyone has been brilliant!

School will be offering wrap around care from 7:30am – 6:00pm for those families where key worker parents have been identified. Further information will be provided to those families initially in readiness for Monday morning, but also the following weeks ahead.

We will endeavor to keep all our families updated with information as soon as we receive it and we can distribute it accordingly.

I would like to reiterate the offer Mr. Stephens mentioned yesterday in his letter to parents, that if there is anything we can do to help our families over the foreseeable future, then please let us know.

In the meantime, please keep healthy and safe and we look forward to welcoming our school community back as soon as we possibly can.

Take care,

Mrs E. Udall















Bury Primary Learning Collaborative



